
 

 

NESCONSET FIRE DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

for the 

 

PURCHASE OF A 

 

1500GPM SINGLE STAGE PUMPER  

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids will be received by the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of the Nesconset Fire District at the Nesconset Fire District Main Firehouse, 25 

Gibbs Pond Road, Nesconset, NY, until 7:00 P.M., time then in effect, on Monday, April 7, 

2014, at which time they will be publicly opened and read by the said Board of Fire 

Commissioners, for the sale to the District of one 1500GPM Single Stage Pumper on an 

Installment Purchase Contract. Information for Bidders, Specifications, and Bid Forms may be 

obtained by contacting Mr. Gerald Smith at 631-265-1430, Mondays through Fridays, between 

the hours of 9:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M. at the Nesconset Fire District, 25 Gibbs Pond Road, 

Nesconset, NY. 

The contract as awarded shall be available for separate purchases by other municipal and 

not for profit entities pursuant to Section 103, subparagraph 16 of the General Municipal Law 

and the terms and conditions of bidding. 

 The Board of Fire Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all bids, or to waive 

informalities, as the interests of the Fire District may require. 

Dated: Nesconset, New York 

 January 28, 2014 

 

  BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE     

                 COMMISSIONERS OF THE NESCONSET FIRE   

 DISTRICT IN THE TOWN OF SMITHTOWN,   

 SUFFOLK COUNTY, NEW YORK 

 

 Kevin Zanfardino, District Secretary/Treasurer 


